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Office of the Comptroller

October 11, 2016

Alderman Ashanti Hamilton, President
Common Council

City Hall

Milwaukee, WI 53202

Subject: Change in 2017 Budget Revenue Estimates
Dear Alderman Hamilton:

Consistent with my responsibilities under Chapter 18-03-4-b of the City Charter, following
is the change resulting from an increase to the State-General Transportation Aids and
Connecting Highways Aids preliminary calculation dated 10/7/2016.

ACCOUNT

NUMBER FROM 10 CHANGE
INTERGOVERNMENTAL REVENUES

2110-009370 Local Street Aids 26,583,000 26,840,000 257,000

Please contact Toni Biscobing at extension 2315 with any questions regarding this

estimate.
Sincerely,
Martin Matson
Comptroller
c: Common Council \/
Mayor Barrett

Mark Nicolini, Director DOA-Budget and Management Division
Jim Oweczarski, City Clerk
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